
        January 27, 2023 
 
 
 
To My Patients: 
 
It has been an absolute pleasure working at East Granby Family Practice for the past four years. I 
have enjoyed every moment of being part of the EGFP family with its outstanding office staff, 
support staff, and practitioners. I have also genuinely enjoyed all my patients who I have had the 
privilege to serve. However, the time has finally come to decrease my work time in health care 
and increase my time with my family. I also look forward to retirement after working as a PA for 
nearly 18 years and as an Engineer for over 30 years. 
 
It is my hope that I have been of help to you all in some way during my time practicing as a 
Physician Assistant. I am also grateful for the many ways, you my patients, have blessed me over 
the years. 
 
I will be retiring from regular practice at the end of February 2023, but may be in the office from 
time to time helping out as needed. Please know that each of you have a permanent place in my 
heart. 
 
East Granby Family Practice will continue your care without interruption. If you do have any 
future appointments with me after March 1, they will need to be rescheduled with another 
provider. Please call the office to make arrangements at 860-653-4526. 
 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
        Hal Wright, PA-C 


